
 

 

 

21 May 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Ski Trip to Zell am See, Austria 

Saturday 26 March to Friday 1 April 2022 

 

Following the tremendous success of our previous ski trips and the disappointment of last year’s trip 

needing to be cancelled, I am delighted to inform you that we will be offering a Ski Trip to Zell am See, 

Austria, in the academic year 2021/2022. We will be departing on Saturday 26 March and returning 

Friday 1 April 2022. In an effort to keep costs roughly in line with the 2020 trip, on this occasion, we 

have taken the decision to take the pupils during the final week of the Spring Term.  The trip is being 

offered to all our current J1, J2 and J3 pupils (who by the time of the trip will be another year older).   

 

We will be travelling by air and staying at the fantastic Hotel Gartenhotel Daxer, full details of which 

can be found here Hotel-Daxer.  The total cost of the trip is £1595, which includes return flights from 

Manchester to Munich, Airport taxes, full Winter Sports and Travel Medical Insurance, return executive 

coach transfers from airport to resort, 6 nights full board accommodation (based on multi-bedded 

rooms), full ski equipment hire (including boots, skis, poles and helmet), 5 days x 4.5 hours ski tuition, 

lift pass, and evening entertainment (which subject to schedules, may include: disco, quiz night, spa 

visit, and ice hockey match).  We will be travelling with TGM Snowsports, who give a superb service 

and provide a fully guaranteed and 100% financially protected package – see TGM website. I will lead 

the trip and will be accompanied by KGS staff in accordance with the number of pupils attending.  

 

If you would like to secure a place on the trip, please complete the attached consent slip and return it to 

the School Office by Monday 7 June 2021 and make the deposit payment of £300 (non-refundable 

deposit) to the school accounts department - Natwest Bank, sort code: 01-04-84, account number: 

74800841, reference: first initial/surname/KGJS-ski or enclosing a cheque for £300. A further 

instalment of £200 will be due on 7 September 2021 and the final balance will be due on Monday 8 

November 2021.  If more pupils wish to go on the trip than there are places, these will be allocated on 

a first come, first served basis.  

 

I very much hope that your child will wish to join us on this exciting trip. Should you have any queries 

whatsoever, please do not hesitate to contact me. To view some highlights of our last ski trip, please 

view the short video Ski Trip Video 2019.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr S Lewis  

Key Stage 2 Lead  

 

Enc. 

 

 

 

https://www.hotel-daxer.at/fileadmin/user_upload/hauszeitung-19.pdf
https://tgmholidays.com/
https://clickv.ie/w/ricq


 

 

 

REPLY SLIP TO BE RETURNED TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE  

 

 

 

by Monday 7 June 2021 

 

 

 

 

2022 SKI TRIP TO AUSTRIA 

 

 

 

Pupil name:  _________________________________________  Form:  __________ 

 

I wish my child to be allocated a place on the 2022 Ski Trip. 

 

I have made a deposit payment of £300 to the school accounts department - Natwest Bank, sort code: 

01-04-84, account number: 74800841, reference: first initial/surname/KGJS-ski or enclosed a cheque 

for £300 (made payable to Kirkham Grammar School) in payment of a non-refundable deposit. 

 

 

Signature of Parent/Carer:  ____________________________________________ 

 

 

Pupil name (please print):  ______________________________Date:_________________ 

 

 

 

 


